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COURTESY TRANSLATION

Dear Colleague,

I read with interest your letter concerning the proposal on the Regulation on
limiting emissions of certain greenhouse gases containing fluorine.

This is certainly an important and sensitive issue, like everything concerning
compliance with and the implementation of the Kyoto Protocol. In this respect, we
are currently examining a measure which will enable us to comply with Directive
2003/87/CE on the emission trading mechanism.

As regards the proposal you mentioned and its harmonisation with the Lisbon
Strategy, I can assure you that we will examine it carefully so as to take any measures
that may be necessary.

Sincerely yours

Sen. Mario Greco

Claus Larsen-Jensen

Chairman of the European Affairs Committee
Parliament of Denmark
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